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From: Warfel, Michael (ECY)
To: "Carolyn Wise"
Subject: VCP NW3031, North Cascade Ford, Sedro Woolley, WA
Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 5:05:26 PM


Hi Carolyn:
 
I reviewed your report on the Sixth Quarterly Compliance Groundwater Monitoring Event (dated
January 25, 2022), and concur with eliminating sampling for naphthalenes and 1,4-dichlorobenzene
in future groundwater monitoring events, including the event scheduled for this month.
 
I am currently reviewing the draft Environmental Covenant for this Site dated 2/10/22.  Once I
discuss my comments with our AAG, we will send our comments to you and the project team.
 
Mike
 
Michael R. (Mike) Warfel, LG, LHG, RG
Site Manager, Voluntary Cleanup Program
Department of Ecology Northwest Regional Office (NWRO)
Physical Address: 15700 Dayton Ave N, Shoreline, WA 98133
Mailing Address: PO Box 330316, Shoreline, WA 98133-9716
Reception (24 hour) number: (206) 594-0000
Direct: (206) 594-0121
Cell: (425) 324-1892
Fax: (206) 366-7810
Email:  michael.warfel@ecy.wa.gov
Ecology web site:  https://ecology.wa.gov/
Notice: All Ecology offices are open to the public by appointment only.
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